
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Spring Term Newsletter 
 

Stars of the 
Week 

(since the last news 
letter) 
 

Robins:  
Maria, Tilly, 
Kaitlyn and Khiya 
Swans: 
Benjamin, Ellie, 
Joshua and Zach 
Owls: 
Fletcher, Max, 
Gareth and Tate 
Penguins: 
Lucy, Freya, Ella, 
James and 
Sabina 
Lunchtimes: 
Tiana, Rosie, 
Harvey and 
Annabelle 
Headteacher:  
Ellie-Mae and 
Harry W 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Link Governor: 
Mr Tim Evers 
Email: 
TEvers@manor.staffs.sch.uk 

 
 

 

Job Vacancy 
We are sad to say that Mrs Bevan will be leaving us at the end 

of this term having worked as a lunchtime supervisor at Manor 

for about a year. In that time she has become a firm favourite 

with the children and she will be missed. We wish her well with 

her new role where she will have increased hours. 

This leaves a vacancy for someone to join our lunchtime team. 

We are looking for someone with experience of working with 

children, whether professionally or on a voluntary basis, who is 

compassionate and caring but can also be firm but fair when 

required. If you, or someone you know, is interested there are 

more details of the role and how to apply on the WMJobs 

website. Alternatively pop into school and ask at the office. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
Thank you to those who are collecting these vouchers for us. The 

total is steadily building and we should be able to get something good 

for school if we keep this up. Well done so far! 

Nursery Places 
We still have a small number of nursery places available for the 

afternoons, to start after Easter. If you know of anyone who wants to 

give their child an early taste of school life in a small school setting 

with Miss Percival and Mrs Smith then do send them our way. 

Art at Manor 
Too much emphasis in schools these days can be placed on the core 

subjects of maths and English often to the detriment of the other 

subjects. Of course English and Maths are the key gateway subjects 

to accessing the curriculum at secondary school and we will always 

strive to get the best from the children at Manor. We do however 

often hear from the children that what they would like to have more 

of in school is art. In order to redress the balance a little we have 

organised a series of art projects led by Miss Percival who is art 

leader in school. On Monday next week we have an artist from 

Lichfield who will work with Owls on making and printing images of 

David Garrick (of Garrick Theatre fame) 300 years after his birth to 

be displayed in the Guildhall in Lichfield on May 1st. We also have a 

project to include children from all classes inspired by the Trust 

council students who have asked us to paint some tiles on the theme 

of ‘friendship’ before exchanging them with the other Trust schools 

to make a display. There are further projects planned for the summer 

term over and above the art that children do in class anyway. 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/jobs/lunchtime-supervisor/

